
Dear Family and Friends,  
 
I am very excited to be hosting an outdoor concert put on by STICKS and STONE 
PERCUSSION BAND  in my front yard this coming Sunday evening (July 

5th).   The concert starts at 19:00.  We would appreciate if you could come and 
get settled in by about 18:45 so we can get started right on time. Please see the 

attached poster.  
 
A few things to share : 
 
1. Of utmost importance is social distancing.  As instructed by Dr. Hinshaw everyone 
is to keep a distance of  2 meters from those not part of  their household / cohort 

whether inside or outdoors.  Please be diligent. The virus is still here.   
 
2. Bring your lawn chair and insect repellent.  
 

3. There are no washroom facilities available  so please plan accordingly.  
 
4. The concert will happen rain or shine (though not through a thunderstorm!). The 
band has a tent for themselves in case of rain.  As I often like to say,  "there's no bad 
weather, just bad clothing". Though the forecast looks good, do bring your rain gear, 

umbrella, etc.  
 

5. Payment is by donation as you are able.   
 
If you have any questions please let me know.  
I hope you can come !!  
 

Signed name  
 


